
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 02-006 
 
DATE: February 12, 2002 
 
TO: Single Cylinder Diesel Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Scott Parke 
 
SUBJECT: Change to Stand Shewhart Severity K Value 
 
 During a February 7, 2002 conference call to address 1M-PC test severity, the Single Cylinder 
Diesel Surveillance Panel voted to change the stand Shewhart severity K value from 1.75 to 2.00. This 
change is effective for any 1M-PC calibration test ending on or after February 8, 2002 and will be 
reflected in the next regular update to TMC memo 94-200 (the “LTMS Document”, posted on the TMC 
web site at: ftp://tmc.astm.cmri.cmu.edu/docs/ltms/ltms.doc). 
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